
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 15/08/2024 3:48:21 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

15/08/2024

MR Denver Beven
2 / 87 Crown RD
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2024/0946 - 80 Undercliff Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

Dear Council,

We are writing this email in support of DA2024/0946 relating to Pilu Restaurant, Freshwater.

We have lived in the area for more than 16 yrs and fully support all aspects of this DA

Parking and noise have never been an issue.

Also Pilu supports the community with charity functions, eg Tour de Cure (cancer), Womens
development, Adolescent hospice and many more.

Giovanni & Marilyn Pilu are generous, and community focused people

Best regards
Denver and Susie




